
Date: October 8, 2024

Dear Valued Customers and Partners,

King Ocean is closely monitoring Hurricane Milton as it approaches the West Coast of
Florida and wishes for the safety of our staff and the entire shipping community. We hope
that everyone is taking the necessary precautions to prepare for the storm, as the safety of life
is of the utmost importance.

The U.S. Coast Guard has declared port condition YANKEE, and King Ocean will shut down
terminal operations at Port Everglades, FL, at 12:00 PM today, Tuesday, October 8. Our Port
Everglades terminal will not be able to release empties or loads. Furthermore, we will not be
able to spot or pick up containers until this condition is lifted or changed.

Additionally, our Miami Office and Warehouse will close at 12:00 PM today in preparation
for the storm. However, our staff will remain available via email and phone for any inquiries.
We appreciate your understanding and support during this time. Please stay safe!

Thank you for your continued trust in King Ocean.

For more information, please check our website:www.kingocean.com or call Customer Service at:

Miami: 305.591.7595

http://www.kingocean.com/

